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Due to several problems with the sayma.org email forwarding, we are changing our internet 
service provider. It’s a slow process but it is happening and will hopefully be completed soon. 
 
SAYMA now has a Facebook page.  Follow the link on the sayma.org home page to find it, and 
“like” us.   
 
The Yearly Meeting Planning Committee has created the position of gathering photographer. 
Kofi Adams (Atlanta) will be documenting our meetings and activities for use on our website 
and FB page.  If you do not want your image appearing on the internet, please tell Kofi. There is 
also a box to check on the registration form to indicate your wishes. With regard to pictures of 
children, the web manager uses the follow policy: 
(1) recognizable photos of any minor requires prior permission of parent or guardian before 
publishing online; and 
(2) photos of minors are never identified by name online. 
 
Committee clerks, please let me know if you would like space on sayma.org to help publish 
news and information on whatever work you are doing. 
 
Meeting clerks and SAYMA Reps: please help me keep your meeting’s information current on 
the sayma.org website. 
 
Comments or questions welcomed. 
 
Charlie Wilton 
SAYMA web manager 
web@sayma.org 
 
 


